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Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo will travel to Dallas and College
Station, Texas, April 14-15.

In Dallas, April 15, the Secretary will meet with members of the Iranian-
American diaspora community. He will solicit their thoughts and discuss
issues pertaining to U.S. policy on Iran.

In College Station, April 15, he will deliver remarks at Texas A&M University
as part of the Wiley Lecture Series. His remarks will highlight the impact of
diplomacy on daily life and make the case to students that a career at the
State Department is a powerful way to serve America. The Secretary also will
visit the George H.W. Bush Presidential Library and Museum.

Stay connected at https://blogs.state.gov/engage, and keep track of all of
the Secretary’s travels at https://www.state.gov/secretary/travel/index.htm

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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